
From: Debra Brindle
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 5:09 PM
To: Planning Department <Planning.Department@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: NNDC Ref: PF/23/1186 Vehicular Access 2 Manor Farm Cottages NR128AH

Good afternoon

I attach the completion certificate obtained from the Highways department following the
construction of my vehicular access. Please accept this email as my application to
have  planning condition 3 discharged.

Kind regards

Debra Brindle


